
27th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Victorian Day  

On Thursday 10th October 2024 , we are excited to bring a bit of magic to our school as we transport both children 
and adults back to the Victorian era! Everyone will be dressed in their best Victorian outfits as we immerse 
ourselves in a day filled with themed activities.

Throughout the day, the children will experience life as it was in the Victorian times. They will practice cursive 
handwriting, sample traditional foods like gruel, and even make Victorian-style prints. To further enhance the 
experience, it would be wonderful if the children could enjoy a themed lunch as well—perhaps cheese scones or 
cakes!

We invite all Year 3 Oak and Year 4 Rowan students to join us in wearing Victorian attire for our “Live like a 
Victorian” day. This special event is designed to give the children a hands-on, immersive understanding of our 
term’s topic, "Victorian Visions." Suggested outfits could include long dresses, bonnets, ragged clothing, smart suits, 
top hats, aprons, or baker hats.

We truly appreciate your support in making this day special and look forward to seeing the children bring Victorian 
history to life.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of Schools
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